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April  26, 2019

Mr.  Neill  J. O'Neill

Vulcan  Community  Charities,  Inc.

1155  Centre  Pointe  Drive,  #10

Mendota  Heights,  MN 55120

Dear  Mr.  O'Neill,

On behalf  of  East Side Elders  and our  clients,  I would  like to thank  the Vulcan

Community  Charities  for  its most  generous  donation  of !>5,000  to our  agency.

This  funding  will  help  us continue  to help  our  seniors  remain  in their  homes for as long

as they  are  able,  by providing  rides  to medical  appointments  as well as a long  list of

SerVICeS.

I will  be pleased  to send  an end  of  year  update  on our  programming  to report  back on

the  expenditures  of  this  grant.

Again,  thank  you  for  your  generosity  and  support.

anet  M. Golden

Executive  Director,  East Side Elders

Eos+ '>ida  Elders
463  Maria  Avenue,  Saint  Paul,  MN  55106

www.EastSideElders.org

Phone:  (651)  683-2326
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